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Comments: Hello USFS,

 

I am writing to support climbing management plans in Wilderness and all public lands. I just do not think that an

opaque MRA is the appropriate tool. Who is to say if one particular bolt on a granite some way out in Darrington,

WA is the minimum required to have a primitive wilderness experience? Since this policy change has no funding

source attached, why wouldn't an MRA just never be completed or blanket denied until there are resources to

review? I would like a system that works more closely with Local Climbing Organizations and other Conservation

groups to give more context to a particular area, has transparency, and volunteer support. 

 

Staunton State Park has a fantastic Climbing Management and Fixed Anchor program and I think it would be

worthy if expanding to other public lands! 

 

Thank you for your time, 


